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From the Executive Director's Desk

Executive Director Gregg Waugh focuses on
Special Management Zones and asks the question,
"When will fishermen get some credit...?"
Read more

Managed Areas - Protecting Marine Habitat
and Fisheries

See how managed areas are helping fisheries and
what the Council's new System Management Plan
Workgroup is up to.
Learn more

Apply Now for MREP 2019

Where do data come from for stock assessments?
How are decisions made that lead to fishery
regulations? Apply now for the opportunity to
participate in the 2019 MREP Program to learn.
Read More

Law Enforcement Officer of the Year

SC Department of Natural Resources Officer Randy
Hering took time off from multi-day patrols
following Hurricane Florence to accept his well-
deserved award.
Read More

Citizen Science Corner

Citizen Science - New Projects Highlight
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Learn how you can get involved in the Council's
new Citizen Science Program - from reporting your
fishing activity via mobile app to identifying fish
(and fishermen) from the past.
Read More
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Managed Areas - Protecting Marine
Habitat and Fisheries
See how managed areas are helping fisheries
and how the Council's new System
Management Plan Workgroup is working to aid
in the management and evaluation of these
areas.

Read More

From the Executive Director
Credit for Managed Areas Due

Managed areas are working...and
fishermen should receive credit. Read
more

Law Enforcement Officer of the Year
SCDNR Officer Hering recognized

SCDNR Officer Randy Hering took
time off from multi-day patrols
following Hurricane Florence to
accept his well-deserved award.
Read More

Citizen Science Corner

See what's new with the Council's Citizen Science
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Program as Program Manager Amber Von Harten
explains the new Scamp Release project allowing
fishermen to report via mobile app and FISHstory,
more than a look at historic photos. Learn more

South Atlantic Fishery Management Council
843/571-4366
safmc.net

safmc.net

Connect with us

​ ​ ​ ​

http://safmc.net/citizen-science-initiative/
http://safmc.net
http://safmc.net
https://twitter.com/SAFMC
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7oL5uQA_31Kfkwh4r6q6ig

	UpdateTemplate_A
	UpdateTemplate_B
	UpdateTemplate_C



